
Many Congratulations! 

 

Prof. Joydev K. Laha has been invited to join as the Advisory Board Member in both 

Tetrahedron and Tetrahedron Letters journals. 

With this new role, Prof. Laha will help maintain and improve the standard and 

quality of the journals by participating in the following ways. 

 

• To contribute his expertise in the peer-review process 

• Be a Guest Editor for a special issue during his term 

• Contributing articles to the journals 

• Attend Editorial Board Meetings when possible 

 

 


